
Pope Francis issued a Message for the 105th World Day of 
Migrants and Refugees, which will be observed Sunday, 
September 29, 2019. 

Archbishop Hebda invites you to join him Sunday, 
September 29 at the annual Mass of Solidarity at 4:30 p.m. 
in the Basilica of St. Mary, Minneapolis.  

The Archdiocese of Saint Paul and Minneapolis is home to 
more than 800,000 Catholics celebrating Mass regularly in 
11 different languages.    

All are invited to share the richness of their culture by  

wearing the clothes of their native culture or ethnicity. 

Fear deprives us of the desire and the ability to encounter the 

other, the person different from myself; it deprives me of an 

opportunity to encounter the Lord. 

Homily at Mass for the World Day of Migrants and Refugees, 

January 14, 2018 

Visit 

www.archspm.org/events 

for more details 

Mass of Solidarity 

Sunday, September 29, 2019 

3:45 p.m.   Start  Time for  Cultural Celebration

4:30 p.m.   Mass

Basilica of Saint Mary, Minneapolis
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